
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ROOSEVELT COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 
**PUBLIC NOTICE** 

 
The Aug. 27, 2019 regular meeting of the Roosevelt County Board of Commissioners has been canceled.  
 
 
This is to certify that a copy of this notice was emailed to local and regional media outlets, a copy was provided to the County Clerk’s Office, and 
posted on the Roosevelt County website www.rooseveltcounty.com by Tuesday, June 11, 2019 by 5 p.m. 

    
 

          _________________________________________________ 

            Amber Hamilton, County Manager  
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